The city beautiful meeting was called to order at 6p.m. on September 9, 2024. The members attending were Robin Alsip, Ciara Goforth and Sheree Hensen + council liason Rick Reed. The details on the upcoming Halloween art contest were finalized with special thanks given to Jessie Evans VVJH art teacher for drawing our new school for the children to make as spooky as possible. The winners will be announced at the Germantown Saturday Night Out and recognized at the November council meeting.

There was a nomination for a flower/landscaping award at 165 S. Main Street and one for a fix up award at 123 N. Main Street.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Robin Alsip